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Changes to the opening hours of the National Library of
Foreign Literature (OIK)
      2023/10/19  

   

From 2 November 2023 until the end of April 2024, the services of the National Library of
Foreign Literature will be available on a modified basis.
 

The reading room and open shelf rooms of the National Library of Foreign Literature will be closed
from 2 November 2023 until the end of April 2024, but our lending services will be available at
the registration desk during the following times:

Monday–Tuesday, Thursday–Friday: 9.30–15.30
Wednesday: 12.30–19.30

Please note that the first 24/7 book return and lending machine in Budapest is located in the
lobby of the National Library of Foreign Literature is operating during the irregular opening hours.
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